


Next Week

22 December No School 
Teacher Workday



This week, our SAMS band, strings and 
chorus students performed Winter Concerts.  
Thank you to all parents, students, faculty, 

and staff who helped make these events 
successful.  Way to ring in the holiday 

cheer!





SAES & SAMS

PTSO Corner
Thank you to all of the volunteers who lent their time 

and talents to making the Book Fair a success this 
year! And thank you to all of the students and families 

who shopped at the fair. Not only does it generate 
enthusiasm for reading but raises money to support 

programs and initiatives within our schools.

Our last popcorn day of the semester was today.  Keep 
an eye out 

for the spring 
semester dates.
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